
From: Douglas, Stephanie (Corporate Security 
Sent: 7/22/2014 8:30:51 AM 
To: James T. Cheng (james.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov) (james.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov) 
£ Redacted 

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Royall, 
Steve (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SGR8) 

Bee: 
Subject: SED Inspection 

James, a couple of months ago, you visited three of our distribution sites and did a review of 
security measures. Are there any formal reports or recommendations from that inspection that 
we should be aware of? Thanks 

Stephanie Douglas 

Director, Corporate Security 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company I Risk & Audit 

Office: 415-973-1151 I Cell: 415-603-7949 I Fax:415-973-9234 

This communication contains information from the Pacific Gas and Electric Company that may be confidentiai. Except for personal use by the 
intended recipient, any person who receives this information is prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing, and/or using it. If you have received 
this communication in error, piease immediately delete it and all copies, and promptly notify the sender. Nothing in this communication is intended 
to operate as an electronic signature under applicable law. 
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